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With the greatest respect I encourage LSC to extend eligibility to FAS citizens lawfully
resident in the United States for LSC-funded legal aid services. Thank you very much for
your thoughtful consideration.

7vid B. Cohen

cc: Victor M. Fortuno, Esq.

Vice President for Legal Affairs, General Counsel
and Corporate Secretary
Legal Services Corporation

Mattie Cohan, Esq.
Senior Assistant General Counsel
Legal Services Corporation



